
  

 Soggy Dollar! 

Heidi smile always brightens up 

our days at the Welcome Center! 

  

Special points of in-

terest: 
 Briefly highlight your point of interest here. 

 Briefly highlight your point of interest here. 

 Briefly highlight your point of interest here. 

 Briefly highlight your point of interest here. 

     Specials at  

 The Shores Club! 

  

Welcome  

Center 

Mon.-Thurs. 

Fri.-Sun. 

 

 

8:00-4:30 pm 

8:00-5:00 pm    

Gas Dock 

Mon.-Sun. 

 

8:00-4:30 pm   

The Market 

 

Fri.-Sat. 

Sun.. 

Pizza Delivery 

Closed 

8:00:-6:00 pm 

8:00-3:00 pm  

The Shores 

Club 

Fri. 

Sat. 

Sun. 

 

4:00-10:00 pm 

11:00 a.10:00 p 

11:00-7:00 pm 

  

Murphy’s  Sand 

Bar and Grill 

Closed for the 

season  

Charlie’s 

Channel Tiki 

Closed for the 

season  

 Bunny’s Beach 

Treats 

Closed for the 

season  

  Hours of         

  

 Still time to Save 

      Oct., 12, 2017 
    

Due Oct. 15th 

You still have a opportunity to save on your 

2018 seasonal dock or lot rent fees when you 

return your agreement by October 15th.   If 

you haven’t received your agreement, please 

contact the Welcome Center and they will fax, 

email or mail, it to you.   When you renew by 

this date you are assured you have secured 

the dock or lot you have enjoyed over the 

years for the 2018 season. 

As always, we’re here to answer any questions 

you may have. Please don’t hesitate to contact 

the Welcome Center staff at (419) 798-4434.    

  Last Day Oct. 28th 

Schedule your Launch Date at the             

Welcome Center at 419-798-4434  

Schedule your winter service work              

Call Kevin Oxendale 419-798-0394 

Very soon we are going to start  

winterization of the Soggy   

Dollar.  

If you have an activity  please 

call Sharon at  The: Welcome    

Center 419-798-4434   

 

 

 

 

     Come Enjoy !               

Sloppy Joe Burger,        

Hamburger or Brat                      

With a beer  $6 

Weekend specials! 

 
  At The Shores Club                    

 Oct. 28th 

  Halloween     

 Party!   


